
Parish Council Coronavirus Update 
March 26th 2020 
 
In response to current Government guidance regarding Coronavirus 
we would like to inform parishioners that the Annual Parish Meeting, 
which was due to be held on Monday April 27th, will be postponed until 
the Autumn. Parish Council meetings have also been cancelled for the 
foreseeable future. 
 
Once we are in a position to set new meeting dates, we will inform 
everyone via the noticeboard and website. In the meantime, if you 
have any questions, please get in touch:  
 
Email:    theclerk@omandbparishcouncil.org.uk 

Web contact form:  www.omandbparishcouncil.org.uk/contact  

Phone:     01926 334977  
(Jamie Emmerson, Blackdown; Chairman of Parish Council) 

        07941 255750  
(Rachel Pope, Old Milverton) 

 
We know that in our small community, neighbours are looking out for 
each other and helping out where possible. If you are aware of any 
needs that are not being met, please let us know using the details 
above and councillors will try to find a solution. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Old Milverton and Blackdown Joint Parish Council   
 


